
Fullerton Rd at Pathfinder Rd, Et Al.

 Project Scope:

The primary objective of this project is to provide roadway and traffic signal
improvements at the intersections of Brea Canyon Cutoff Road at Pathfinder Road
and Fullerton Road at Pathfinder Road.

o Pavement resurfacing and reconstruction
o Sidewalk improvements
o Upgrade traffic signals
o Street light relocations

 Project Benefits:

The implementation of this project will reduce congestion and improve regional
mobility for automobiles and pedestrians.

 Community Outreach:

A project information flyer and a pre-construction brochure will be provided just after
the project has been awarded and a week prior to start of construction, respectively.

 Project Location: Unincorporated County community of Rowland Heights and the
City of Diamond Bar.

o Brea Canyon Cutoff Road - 650 feet North of Pathfinder Road to 109 feet South
of Pathfinder Road.

o Fullerton Road – 865 feet West of Harbor Boulevard to Harbor Boulevard.
o Pathfinder Road – 325 feet West of Brea Canyon Cutoff Road to 32 feet West of

Peaceful Hills Road.

 Cost Estimate:
o Total Project: $3.4 million
o Construction: $1.9 million
o Reimbursable Local Funds awarded through Metro: $459,000

 Economic Impact: Project construction supports 24 direct and indirect jobs.

 Estimated Start of Construction: November 2017

Please email/call us with any questions about this project.

Michael Loekman, Project Manager
Office (626) 458-5196
kloekman@dpw.lacounty.gov
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